
Church & School Office 

Will be closed in observance of Presidents’ Day 

 on Monday, February 20th  

 

Annual Reports 

Please submit all reports for your area/s of ministry to Yasmin no later 

than Tuesday, February 21st.  If you have any questions or are not sure 

if you need to complete a report, please contact me as soon as possible. 

 

Presbyterian Women Tuesday, February 21st 

  6:00 p.m. Circle 3 at Debbie Torres’ Home 
 

 

One Service on March 5
th

  at 10;00 a.m. 
Annual Congregational Meeting 

will be in Williams Hall following the service 

for the purpose of reviewing the Annual Reports, 

presentation of the 2017 budget as approved by the Session, and 

vote on the acceptance of the month to month contract for  

Reverend James Wilson for pastoral care as presented by Session. 

We ask that everyone bring six sandwiches, 

salad or dessert to share please. 

 

New Precept Bible Study Class 

 started, but you can still join! 

Mondays at 9:30 a.m. or 6:30 p.m. 

Men and Women are invited! 

Leaders: Bobette Barford, Linda Hensley & Barbara Wells 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Family Night Out  

Tiramisu Trattoria 
Sunday, February 26

th
 

At  6:00 p.m. 

8273 La Mesa Blvd, La Mesa, CA 91942 

 Kidz C.L.U.B. 

February 22th 
Join us this special Wednesday as we 

celebrate our wonderful teachers! Come 

enjoy LIVE MUSIC by John Barry and 

Debbie Torres while dining on Don’s 

Famous Lasagna! Bring your favorite teacher too!  

Kids age Pre-K (age 4)-5
th

 grade are welcome to join us at 3pm for 

Kidz C.L.U.B. and for the adults we have Bible Study after dinner. 

Can’t make it to either of those? Then come join us for dinner and 

fellowship!  

A $3 donation for dinner is greatly appreciated. 

So invite your kids, grandkids, friends and neighbors, dinner starts at 

5:30pm. See you there!   

To volunteer or for more information please contact 

Brieana Barcenas 

Interim Children’s Ministry Director 

619.465.3011 x107 

brie@trinitypres.org 
 

 
 

United as One 
Recently we have had several Sundays with one service. A number 

of you have expressed that you have been blessed by joining the 
services to worship together. With the approval of Session, we will 

bring our two services to worship as a unified church once a 
month on Communion Sunday for the next several months. We 

will worship together in the Sanctuary at 10:00 a.m. on March 5, 
April 2nd, May 7th June 4th and July 2nd. 

 
 

PRESS 
Press is due on Sunday, February 26

th
 or sooner PLEASE! 

Please submit all articles to: 

 yasmin@trinitpres.org 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

http://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN93x1223468&id=YN93x1223468&q=Tiramisu+Trattoria&name=Tiramisu+Trattoria&cp=32.7646446228027%7e-117.019355773926&ppois=32.7646446228027_-117.019355773926_Tiramisu+Trattoria
mailto:brie@trinitypres.org
mailto:yasmin@trinitpres.org

